[bookmark: _GoBack]Brimfield Board of Health
Meeting of March 14th, 2020

Board Members Present: Chair R. Costa, M. Polack, T. Wood and M. Koprowski
Present: Administrative Assistant Michelle Metcalf and Health Agent Jamie Terry


	
The meeting was called to order at 9:05 AM


New Business: 

· COVID 19

Board meeting to discuss the Covid 19. At this time there are is no confirmed cases in Brimfield. J. Terry Health Agent is working closely with the Town Health nurse. At this time the risks has been moved to “High”. There is a general information number to call if residents want to get more information 211. Board member T. Wood brought a power point for the board to review she put together with facts regarding the virus.  The board decided that they would recommend closing the library, Church, Hitchcock for 2 weeks just as the school hasve been closed for the same time period. If a resident calls the BOH with symptoms administrative assistant will take information and call the health nurse. J. Terry Health Agent said that this will be on going and the BOH will need to be ready to meet at any time. The Selectmen office is working on remote access remotely for all boards.

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 AM

Respectfully submitted,


Michelle Metcalf
Administrative Assistant

Next meeting will be held April 7th, 2020


